
To:  Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent 

   Mr. Van Delft – Superintendent Elect 

   Knox County R-I Board of Education 

 

From: Nancy Goodwin  

   Federal Programs Coordinator/Curriculum Coordinator 

 

RE:   Administrator’s Report 

 
 

Federal Programs 
 

➢ We have had 13 referrals for special education services.  5 students have been 

tested and we are waiting on results, three have their testing scheduled and 5 in 

in the data collection process.  

 
➢ We have had two referral for a 504 evaluation. One student has qualified and the 

other is in the evaluation process.   

 

➢ We currently have 72 students with IEP’s enrolled in the districts in grades 

preschool through 12th grade.  We are serving 15 students through Speech 

Intervening Services and 7 students on 504 plans.   

 

 

Grants 

 
➢ Exploring DNR Grant Opportunities to help with energy projects 

 
➢ Assisting Tracy Hamlin with a NRA grant for the FFA trap team. 

 

 

Curriculum 

 
➢ October 14th PD is focused on core curriculum alignment and supervised by our              

    Step-Up Curriculum Consultant, Sarah Rayl. 

 
➢ Super Core is updating their curriculum for any changes and working on adding 

the assessment piece.   

 

 

MOSIS/Core Dara 

 
➢ The Data cycle for October was delayed in release.  We are currently working to 

correct and submit the October Teacher and Course assignments which are due by 

October 30th.  The October Student Core is complete and submitted.   
 


